EMILY CARR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Parent Advisory Council

Working together, with students and staff, to enhance the school experience for our children

Minutes of Meeting
Wednesday, March 6, 2019

Attendance

Katie McConnell Roy Quiriones Krista Dosen Cath Le Cornu Levett
Lydia Hentschel Joanna Muir Gillian Sykes Loralee Delbrouck
Michael Kelly Lorna Braber Principal Lorraine Terretta

Minutes of Meeting:
1) Welcome and Introductions

2) Principal and Staff Information

- Becky Chik — We’d like to thank her for all her work with the school the past few years and wish her best

of luck in her new position with the Vancouver Project Office!
—> $50 approved for thank you gift to our school administrator
- Emily Carr Student Service Projects
- Hip-Hop Week
- April 15 student showcase — JessDance provided some dance lessons for the kids, with a
showcase on April 12. Overall, a very entertaining performance for the parents!
- Grade 6 — Skills Competition in Abbotsford

3) Minutes of last PAC Meeting from January 23 were approved

4) Budget Review

- Parents and PAC discussed how to identify which PAC sponsored programs to sponsor for the next school
year, including those programs PAC and parents would like to see continue. Suggestions include:

o Project Chef
o Mystery Science
o Zero Waste

5) Event Updates and Volunteer Opportunities

- Planning for the Emily Carr Fun Fair is underway! Please keep a look out for volunteer updates. For any

additional details, please feel free to contact Robin Petri or the Emily Carr PAC.

- The “Carr-age Sale” raised over $1,700! Thank you to our volunteers, as well as our community for being

part of this event!

6) Grade 7 Fundraising

- a group of Gr.7 parents gave an update of the fundraising activities they’ve organized so far for this year’s

graduation activities (incl. Hot Dog Days, Cake Walks, Bottle Drive)
- PAC approved a $2,500 contribution to Grade 7 graduation activities.

Meeting Adjournment
Next meeting - Wednesday, April 24, 2019



